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Tel : 2712 8900 

Fax : 2715 6944 

Date: 27 January 2022 

 

 

Closure of HQ Office 

in Response to the Novel Coronavirus 

 

 

In view of the recent drastic evolution of the pandemic situation, the 

Headquarters office will be closed on 31 January 2022 and 4 February 2022. 

 

Please refer to the Corps’ website for further updates. Should you have any 

enquiry, please contact HQ staff by phone at 2712 8900 or by email to 

hq@aircadets.org.hk . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sylvia TUNG 

Administrative Manager 

 

mailto:hq@aircadets.org.hk

